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Georgetown Central School News                                          June 16, 2023 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
June 17: Town Meeting at 9:00a.m. 
June 19: No school in observance of the Juneteenth Holiday 
June 21: Report cards will be sent home 
June 21: School Board Meeting at 5:00p.m. 
June 22: Last Day of School (1/2 day at Reid Sate Park), dismissal at Noon  
Please note: Students will be riding the bus directly home from Reid State Park 
on June 22 at 12:00. If you live in a section of town where the bus does not drop 
students off, or if you normally pick your child up at school every day, PLEASE 
let us know by Wednesday, June 21,  where your child should be going when field 
day is over. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
To date, the Georgetown Central School Library has checked out 3,684 books! An 
amazing number for our tiny school! I hope that next year we can surpass that. Please 
be sure all library books have been returned before the last day of school. Thank 
you for your help! Mrs. Morissette 
     
 

    
 

Some highlights of the 
Georgetown Central 
School Spring Concert  
           

 


